
TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
OF ATRIUM KITCHEN

Dear Members, please be advised that due to 
the replacement of the undercounter fridge 

and bain-marie in the Atrium kitchen, the 
Western and Wok sections will be temporarily 
closed on Wednesday, 19 March 2025, from 

2:30pm to 4:30pm.

During this time, only light snacks will be 
available at Coffee Deli.

We apologize for any inconvenience and 
appreciate your understanding.

The Management 
17 March 2025

19 March 2025
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